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                  Accomplishments and challenges—all illustrate 
communication. 
 
• AIS Rochester has reviewed the groups that have AIS representation and decided to 

visit those groups that we had no contact with. We did this by passing out a 
meeting list and having members note meetings they attend and have contact 
with.  We visited those meetings that had no contact and shared the services of 
AIS and a list of service opportunities, new literature review and to obtain a 
current mailing address for all groups.  This has lead to some “aha moments” 
and understanding of AIS structure and the support that we can provide.  

• Website Information—We are grateful to have a very skilled webmaster.  Our web 
committee has streamlined our links for more information.  The website has 
easy to see links to NYN, and WSO, and literature ordering. 

• Updated contact lists—our talented members combed several sources, NYN, WSO, 
Newsletter and AIS contacts to create a master list that is accurate. 

• Rochester AIS sent a letter to meeting contacts to ask for donations to AIS to the 
postal addresses for the groups.  We are awaiting the results of this task. 

• We have updated our by-laws to reflect present structure and current WSO 
guidelines.  This will be voted on in April.  This was accomplished by a 
subcommittee of AIS members. 

• We agreed, as a group, that outreach is a focus of AIS.  We have many members 
working with our Public Outreach Coordinator, Kathleen, on various projects. 
Thanks to our Outreach Coordinator for our great speaker and panel at the 
Flower City Convention earlier this month 

 
 
• Challenges include:  finding members willing to share their experience, strength, 

and hope for our ongoing outreach projects.   
• Inviting more folks into service opportunities and having them accept the call. 
• Need for adults to work with Alateen 
 
• The AIS group has a great space to meet and dedicated members.  We will keep 

spreading the gift of Al-Anon. 
 
           Thank you for this opportunity to serve. 
     
           Loron O., Chairperson of Rochester AIS 
 
 


